
Since 2017, cyber security attacks targeting the education sector have dramatically increased and made 
it more difficult to secure the cyber classroom or the cyber-ready classroom. The increased focus on 
educational institutions means sensitive student data and/or employees are at an elevated risk of being 
hacked. This continuing trend shows a clear urgency for improved security – but with limited budgets 
and resources, how do school IT departments meet the heightened needs?

One resource to help provide support is the Federal Communications Commission’s E-Rate program. 
Administered by the Universal Service Administrative Company (USAC), this program is made to  
provide eligible schools and libraries with government funding to meet these critical security demands. 
E-Rate is the largest single source of funding in the U.S. for K-12 establishments and Check Point offers 
eligible solutions, designed specifically for education to ensure your internet access and learning  
environments are secured. 

To do this, Check Point offers the most advanced threat prevention technologies for complete protection 
against the most sophisticated threats. Our solutions monitor all internet traffic, filtering out unwanted 
content and providing for the highest level of security, safety, and privacy of students and faculty.

If you have additional questions, please feel free to  
reach out to your Check Point Public Sector Team or email erate@checkpoint.com. 
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